
GOOD SHEPHERD SCHOOL 
 

 

* Hello * Kia Ora * Malo e Lelei * Namaste * Cead Mile Failte * Talofa Lava *  

* Kia Orana * Zdravo * Dzien Dobry * Apa Kabar * Guten Tag * An Nyung Ha Se Yo * 

* Privet * Kwaziwai * Mabuhay Kayo * Kon Nichi Wa * Hola * Ola * Salaam * Fakalofa Atu 

 

 

Update Notice, 22 June 2017 

  
Good Shepherd Awards  

This week we congratulate Jayden Pandah from 
Room 5 and Srishikha Tarun from Room 3 for 
winning the Good Shepherd Awards. Thank you 
Jayden and Srishikha for being such great role models 
for our values of care, respect and honesty. 

 
Class Masses this term 
Once a term each class attends the 9.00am Mass with 
the parish.  Class Masses for the rest of the term: 
 Room 5 29 June 
You are warmly invited to join the classes at these 
Masses. 

 
Whole school prayer 
Room 5 will be leading our whole school prayer next 
Monday at 8.55am.  The timetable for the rest of the 
term is: 
 Room 2 3 July 
 
 

Wig Wednesday 
Thank you for your support.  We raised $199.00 for 
child cancer. 

 
Holey Father's Working Bee 
Thank you to everyone who came along last Saturday 
for the Holey Father's working bee.  Our gardens are 
looking fantastic.  A lot of planting was done, so it's 
important that we allow these plants to thrive and stay 
undisturbed.  We would appreciate it if everyone 
could stay off the gardens, especially the garden by the 
tennis courts. 
Thank you again to all our wonderful volunteers. 
 

Safety on our playground 
The Good Shepherd students love playing on our 
school playgrounds which is fantastic, however, it is 
important that they are supervised when playing on 
them.  During school time we have staff on duty 
watching the students playing and ensuring that they 
are safe.  If you and your family are here outside of 
school hours it is important that your children are 
supervised if they are playing in the school 
grounds.  We thank you for your ongoing commitment 
to keeping our community safe. 
 

Movie Night 
*The date has changed! We will now be holding 

this in Term 3 on the 18th of August. 
 

SAMOSAS! 
 

Yum, yum, get some Samosas in your tum! 
 

For the best, most delicious Samosas you’ll taste, 
support our fundraiser and buy packs of 10 in lamb, 

chicken, butter chicken & vegetarian. 
 

You have till the end of term to order – please let us 
know if you need another form – rbcp@xtra.co.nz  

 
With every order form, write down a GSS 

family/friend & win a pack of 10 butter chicken 
samosas for them! 

 

FOSTER HOPE 

PYJAMA DRIVE  

 

www.fosterhope.org.nz 
www.facebook.com/fosterhopenz 
 
This is a drop off point for new pyjamas to be given to 
children in foster care. 
 
The pyjama drive will run until the end of June. 
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 
 
 

 

http://www.fosterhope.org.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/fosterhopenz


Book Week at Good Shepherd 

Monday 26 - Friday 30 June 

  

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more 
places you’ll go.” 

                                      -Dr. Seuss, I can Read With My Eyes Shut! 
  

This is what will be happening during Book Week this year:  

  Scholastic Book Fair. Children will visit the Book Fair with their class, 
tomorrow Friday 22 June. Each child will bring home a Scholastic 
Brochure and ‘wish list’. The Book Fair will be held in the library and 
open each day before and after school: 8.30-9.00am and 3.00-3.30pm. 
Eftpos available. 

          Books may be purchased for personal use or donated to the library. 
          Mystery book box for each class-unwrap and read. 

 Buddy Reading and ‘teacher classroom swap’ for story reading. 
 Classroom book activities. 
 Competitions & activities in the library at lunch time (Monday-Thursday). 

  

Monday 26 June:   Visiting Storyteller-Stu Duval 
Tuesday 27 June:          Classroom Book week Activities 

Wednesday 28 June:     Classroom Book Week Activities 

Thursday 29 June:        Visiting Author-Melinda Szymanik 

Friday 30 June:              9am-10.00am (approx) Book Character Parade-come to     
                                         school dressed as your favourite book character. 

11.30-12.30 Literary Treasure Hunt-Find and answer the book 
clues around the school. 

  

You’re Invited: 
Friday 30 June at 9.00am: Book Character Parade where the students come to school 

dressed as their favourite book character. 
  

  

 

Eden/Albert Cross Country 2017 

On Tuesday 20 June, 12 children represented 
Good Shepherd School at the Eden/Albert Cross 
Country event, held at Fowlds Park. All the 
children showed great determination and 
resilience during the event and they all did Good 
Shepherd proud. Every child finished the event 
and never gave up and it wasn’t an easy course. 
Some children did extremely well and placed in the 
top 20: 
 
8 year old girls - Lucy Lord 9th 

8 year old girls - Jemima Lipscombe 16th 

9 year old girls - Molly France 6th 

10/11 year old boys - Elliott Humphrey 2nd 

10/11 year old girls - Ashley Edwards 4th 

10/11 year old girls - Ava Murphy 16th 

Good Shepherd School gained 73 points and finished in 6th place out of a total of 14 schools. 



  

 
 

Marcellin College 
Open Day 

Thursday 29th June 2017 
9am-3pm 

Come and fine out about our College and view our 
campus. 

Enrolment packs for 2018 will be available 
 

Year 7-13 Catholic co-educational College in the Marist tradition. 

Where Brothers and Sisters achieve together… 

617 Mt Albert Road, Royal Oak, 625 6509 

www.marcellin.school.nz 

 

Balmoral Intermediate School 
Open Day/Evening 

 
Where:  Balmoral Intermediate School (Brixton Road Entrance) 

When:  Wednesday 2 August 

Time:  Open Day 9:15am – 12:15pm 

 Open Evening 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

 
2018 applications and prospectus available from Balmoral office or 
website from Monday 24 July. 
 

 

Walking School Bus Award 
Congratulations to Molly France from 
the Rocket Snails for having a smile 
on her face and a skip in her step. 
   

 
 

 


